
3 October 1975 

5457 Peppermill 
Grand Blanc, Mi 48439 
(313) 694-3274 

Mr Harold Weisburg 
Rt 12 Old Reciever Road 
Frederick, Md 21701 

Dear Mr Weisburg: 

Please excuse my delay in replying to your letter of August 15. 

I think that your letter was very unfair to me and to my associates, but T think 
that this was pattly my fault since I was very brief. The main purpose of this 

letter is to clear things up. 

My book does not deal completly with other books, only one small section of it 

does. The rest of my book is complete facts. my book is going to present both 
sides, pro and con and then it will tell the most logical conclusion. 

In the section that deals with other books, I made an error by putting typographical 
in there. I deal with facts. When I do write something about a book, I am going 
to give the author of the book in question time (as much snace as I took up in 
the criticism) to rebuke my statements. As for the Warren Report, I have read the 

report and the volumes have been gone over. I have also read many of the important 
books. 

I do not want to sound rude, but do think that you were very unfair, due mainly to 

me. What I meant by 'any new evidence,' is any evidence that probably has not been 
brought to my attention. I understand that you are not able to read my manuscript, 
for I rank you in the tip 5. Would you consider writing my preface? 
Th k y 

ill Price 
Awaiting your reply. 
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